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Congressional districts in the attorney registration system are assigned in accordance with the current 
bill Substitute for SB355 which was signed into law on February 10, 2022.  If you reside in a county 
with multiple congressional districts, the attorney registration system will prompt you to enter your 
designated congressional district, which should be in accordance with the new redistricting law.    
 
If the current law is repealed or new redistricting maps are approved, the system will be updated as 
much as possible, and we may request clarification of the correct congressional district from those 
attorneys who reside in a county with multiple congressional districts and are affected by any 
changes. 
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